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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

Board Members:  
James McMullan, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Lloyd Cowart

Ronda Starks
Garner Peck 
The Hart County Board of Assessors met Thursday March 19, 2009, for a regular monthly meeting at the Hart County Administration Building. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members: James McMullan, Chairman, Lloyd Cowart, Anne Thompson, Garner Peck & Ronda Starks. Also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser, Bruce Grant, Associate Chief Appraiser, Missy Carter, Secretary, and members of the public.

Missy Carter took minutes for this meeting.  

Mr. McMullan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 4:00 P.M. and Mr. Cowart opened with prayer.

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve the agenda as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Peck. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve the March 5, 2009 minutes as amended. Motion was seconded by Mr. Peck. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.

Mapping Update
Mrs. Duncan distributed copies of the letter received from RDC to each of the board members. 

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve for payment the $6,989 ITOS invoice. Motion was seconded by Mr. Peck. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 
Motion was made by Mr. Peck to approve for payment the $5,893.75 Pinnacle Mapping invoice. Motion was seconded by Mr. Cowart. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Revaluation Update

A representative of GMASS will give a presentation to the Board of Commissioner’s at their April 14, 2009 meeting.
Homestead Exemption Applications

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve 150 homestead exemption applications. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Starks. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 
*List of approved homestead exemption applications.
Conservation Use Application
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve 19 conservation use applications. Motion was seconded by Mr. Peck. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 
*List of approved conservation use applications.
Chief Appraiser’s Report

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to accept the Chief Appraiser’s recommendation to approve the exempt property application of OPB Church. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 
The next scheduled meeting of the Board of Assessors will be April 2nd at 9:00 A.M.

There being no further business, Mr. Cowart made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Peck. Motion passed by unanimous consent.
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* Attachments are attached to original minutes in the Tax Assessors Office. 
